
                           EROSION COMMITTEE MINUTES 
                                          JULY 15, 2014 
 
Present: Marty Schuler, Roz Warner, Doug Reiff, Resident Attendee John 
Wilson 
Unable to attend Terry Holinsky, Ron Myers 
 
The meeting was called to order at 1PM. A motion to accept the June 17, 
2014 minutes was made by Doug Reiff and seconded by Roz Warner. The 
motion was approved. 
 
Update on this year's project. The entire project is 1800 feet long...there is 70 
feet of geo web left to do and the contractor, Bio Mass has run into a 
problem. The last 70 feet area is very deep and the fill is not holding. Rick is 
working with Bio Mass to resolve this last portion. Bio Mass has repaired the 
sprinkler heads on the  Portside frontage and have  been smoothing the area 
for the final process of sod. If all goes well, they should complete the entire 
project by July 31st. 
 
The Balestra's at 832 Whooping Crane have asked that the Erosion 
Committee reevaluate their shoreline for erosion. Rick (CDD engineer) and 
Marty reviewed the area. They were advised that there are 18 homes on a 
priority list for future correction. Rick and Marty will reevaluate those 
properties at the end of 2014 along with the Balestra's. 
 
Their have been reports of excessive weed growth in the canals. Marty will 
forward pictures to Roz so that Lake Masters can respond. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 1:40 PM. Next meeting August 19, 1PM. 
After the meeting, the committee went to review the site.   


